
HB 1493 -- TO A MEMORIAL HIGHWAY DESIGNATION

SPONSOR: Bush

Currently, the signs and statute for the Corporal Steven Lee Irvin
Memorial Highway are misspelled.

This bill changes the incorrect "Steven" to the correct "Stephen".

The Department of Transportation will erect and maintain
appropriate signs designating the highway and will pay the
associated costs.


